
 

 

 
 
9 August 2024  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have a number of Year 10 students who are struggling to find a work experience place 
for the week of 23-27 September (hours at employers’ discretion), hence we are calling for 
your help. 
 
Year 10 are a lovely group of mature, hardworking and sensible young men who will be 
covered by Sydney Catholic Schools insurance. 
 
Areas of interest include:  Science Labs, Engineering, Law, Health, IT and Business, or any 
field you think could be of interest. 
 
If you feel you can help here, please email MCE Careers Adviser directly: 
colleen.bianchi@syd.catholic.edu.au. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Ms Colleen Bianchi 
MCE Careers Adviser 
 
 
 
 

mailto:colleen.bianchi@syd.catholic.edu.au

